----Original Message-----

From: Michelle Oakley Sent: 27 September 20

To: Planning Policy Internet

Subject: Falkland Memorial Gardens

Dear Sir/Madam,

I do not wish for the Falkland Memorial Gardens, to be re-developed in any way, I and my family love it the way it is, we find it tranquil and we also love it when it is busy and love to see everyone enjoying themselves in the warmer months. As for the flats at the bus station there should be no more than 4 stories high.

Kind regards

Mr&Mrs Oakley

Sent from my iPhone

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

284